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Dear SACA Members,

This month marks our return to in-person shows with SACA's Tohono Chul
show happening on February 11th and 12th. We are SO EXCITED to see
everyone at this show and to give everyone a chance to promote and sell
their work again. It’s going to be an incredible event and a real celebration
after being away from shows for so many months. If you’re taking part in
the show, thank you so much for participating. If you’re not a juried
member or have decided not to participate, we’d still love to see you there
to support your fellow clay artists in Southern Arizona. There will be an
incredible array of artist voices and works in this show! Also, don’t forget to
promote and share the event details with your friends, family, and broader
networks to help make the show as successful and fun as possible! 

I hope you are having a nice, productive, and creative winter. After Tohono
Chul we are looking forward to some engaging spring programming that
gives us even more opportunities to connect and grow together as artists.

Thank you, and I'll see you at Tohono Chul!

Cory Aaland
President







Your Input Needed
We are in the preliminary stages of putting
together a workshop/presentation for our
members about selling their work online.  If you
do sell your work online, please consider sharing
what platforms you have tried, what has worked
for you, and what hasn't.  Any other tips, tricks,
and ideas are also greatly appreciated! 

Feel free to reach out to me directly.

Best,

Dawn Heineman

Renew Your
Membership

 

Hey!  We're getting back
into the swing of things
and planning some
exciting workshops,
presentations and
discussions.
 

Renew Now

Open Board Positions
 

Please consider volunteering!

Workshops Chair - Plans and facilitates workshops and
coordinates with workshop artists, workshop hosts and workshop
participants. 

Marketing Chair -  Informs the membership and general
public about SACA events and activities through media and
outlets appropriate to the event.

Member Programs Chair - Responsible for planning programs
for members and guests throughout the year.
 

https://www.southernarizonaclayartists.com/member-registration/
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For more information or to express your interest in a position,
please contact SACA using our contact form 

   Southern Arizona Clay Artists & Friends   

Join the Facebook Group Now!
 

 
Tell your friends to join us. Membership in SACA is not required.

You will always find a link in the footers of our newsletter and website. 

southernarizonaclayartists.com

Join Southern Arizona Clay Artists & Friends Instagram
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